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Nathaniel Lalone Comments on Potential Effects of MiFID 
Implementation Delay
November 13, 2015

Financial Services partner Nathaniel Lalone is quoted in this Futures & Options World article on the 
European Commission's request for a one-year delay on the implementation of MiFID II and how it 
may affect the industry. "Market participants may see this as a welcome opportunity to reassess 
various Level One provisions," said Nathaniel. "However, policymakers will be equally keen to avoid 
opening multiple cans of worms in order to ensure that any delay is no longer than absolutely 
necessary." ("Lawyers Urge Caution Over MiFID Delay," November 11, 2015)
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